
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Klein     
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs   Telephone: 416.542.2729 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Facsimile: 416.542.3024  
14 Carlton Street  regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com  

 
August 15, 2013 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms.  Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) 
 EB-2013-0273:  Consultation on Proposed Revisions to Regulated Price Plan Manual 

 
 
THESL writes in respect of the above-noted matter.   
 
On August 2, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) released proposed revisions to the 
Regulated Price Plan (“RPP”) to change the manner in which the variance settlement amount that 
consumers pay or receive, when they exit the RPP, is calculated. 
 
As suggested in the Board’s letter, THESL has in recent years also observed an increase in the number 
of customers repeatedly switching back and forth between the RPP and other pricing options, with the 
potential to obtain an unwarranted financial benefit from the corresponding RPP variance settlement 
amount.  As a result, THESL is fully supportive of the proposed amendments to eliminate the possibility 
of repeatedly obtaining this unwarranted financial benefit.   
 
Please address all your comments and questions to my attention. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
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